

Parkdene Primary School

PERSERVERANCE AND PROSPERITY

TEL: 011 917-5050/5051/7371 FAX: 011 917-5030 admin@parkdeneprimary.co.za

23 MCGAGHEY STREET | P.O. BOX 52 PARKDENE | BOKSBURG BOKSBURG, 1459 | 1460

22 February 2022

Dear Parent / Guardian

INDIVIDUAL PHOTOGRAPHS

Our Individual Photographs for 2022 will be taken during the Cycle Test week.

Grade R, 4, 5 and 6 will be taken on 3 March 2022 after the morning test. Grade 1, 2, 3 and 7 will be taken on Friday 04 March 2022. Learners need to be in full, correct summer uniform.

The cost of the photographs will be R75. With the POPI Act (Protection of Personal Information Act) parents need to give permission for their child's photograph to be taken. Only those who have paid will have the photographs printed.

The closing date for ordering photographs will be 11 March 2022, however, all reply slips must be returned before 3 March 2022.

Please fill in the reply slip and return to the homeroom teacher. If no reply slip is sent back NO photograph will be taken. Monies can be sent in a sealed envelope with your child's name and grade or you can pay directly on the KARRI app.

Yours truly

GJ.D. JORDAAN

HEADMASTER

83		REPLY SLIP	
l,	parent of	in Gr	give permission for photographs of my
child to be taken.	YES NO		
I would like to order	photographs		
Money encloseMoney sent bePaying on the	efore 11 March 2022		
SIGNATURE OF PAREN			